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Dear Asbury Family,   

 

Words cannot express my appreciation at your outpouring of generosity to close out 2021. We have truly been able to experi-

ence the Lord’s blessings in mighty ways during this past year.  Through our leadership we were able to share the challenges 

of ministry in 2021, 2022 and beyond and you responded.   

 

Truly, tithing is the ultimate manifestation of our relationship with God. Finances are deeply personal and for that reason Jesus 

said, “put your treasure where your heart is.” As we look at the scripture from Malachi, we are reminded that both Jesus in the 

Gospels and Job cautioned against testing God on an individual basis. However, here in Malachi we see what can happen 

when a group of people decide to live lives obediently before God. If we will place our faith and hope in God and follow, God 

will provide our needs.  

 

I look forward to joining you in 2022 as we see how God responds.  Truly we serve a mighty and awesome God, and we are 

being called as disciples to reach out to our community. We are being called beyond our walls and geographical boundaries to 

meet people where they are.  We can invite people into discipleship and work together to grow in Christ.  Through different 

mission opportunities, ones we continue and ones not yet started, we can partner with others in the community to reach out to 

those underserved. In worship we join together to praise God!  I would like to close with these lines from Psalm 150:  

 

Praise the Lord 

Praise God in his sanctuary; 

Praise him in his mighty heavens. 

Praise him for his acts of power; 

Praise him for his surpassing greatness. 

 

 

Want you join me,  

Jerry 

 

Malachi 3:10-12 Bring the whole tithe into the storehouse, that there 

may be food in my house. Test me in this,” says the LORD Almighty, 

“and see if I will not throw open the floodgates of heaven and pour out 

so much blessing that there will not be room enough to store it. 11 I 

will prevent pests from devouring your crops, and the vines in your 

fields will not drop their fruit before it is ripe,” says the LORD Almighty. 

12 “Then all the nations will call you blessed, for yours will be a delight-

ful land,” says the LORD Almighty.  
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UMW- President Sally Andrew 

Winter Greetings,  

 

Hope all of you are keeping warm and staying healthy. We have decided 

not to meet until March due to cold weather and sickness. That seems to 

be affecting so many at this time. We will have updated information in 

the coming few weeks.  

 

Be sure to check on our friends, family and loved ones and we will see 

you all soon.  

 

Blessings 

Sally Andrew.  



Tom & Carolyn Smith 2/22 

Jim & Jean Sterling  2/25 

February 

Anniversaries 

Church Maintenance Updates-Keith Cornwell 

I would like to thank everyone for all the 

well wishes, calls, cards, and prayers. I 

greatly appreciate it.  

 

 

Thank you,  

Keith  

 



Living at Home 

Libby Bible 

Carolyn Galloway 

Bea Jennings 

Louise Love 

Felty & Jean Masengill 

Buck & Betty Mathes 

 

Living at Morning Pointe 

 Marjorie Davenport 

Winifred Kuper 

 Pat Logan 

Barbara Serral 

 

Living at Brookdale 

Mel Mauck 

 

Living at Signature 

Tedo Southerland 

 

Living at Laughlin Health Care 

Janice Moore 

 

 

Congregational  

Care 

If you would like to mail to our 

homebound please contact 

the church office for contact 

information.  



THE ASBURY UMC SHEPHERDS                                                         

 
Doris Allen 

 

 
 

Sally Andrew 
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Abby and Scott 

Whitaker 

 

 
 

Becky Yonz 





  FEBRUARY NEEDS 
 

Disinfectant Spray 
Cleaning Supplies 

Size 4 Diapers 
 

Homebound and Wednesday night meal prep.  

 

Our volunteers Judy Kennon, Vicky Cole, Annemarie 

Brown, and Doris Allen working in the kitchen on 

Wednesday night to do meals and packing our home-

bound meals. If you  would like to be involved on 

Wednesday Nights please contact the church office.  



Wednesday 

Night Life 

Wednesday Night 

Meals 

5PM 
 

Feb 2 

Chicken & Dumplings 

Slaw 

Cornbread Muffin 

Dessert 

 

Feb 9 

Pork Roast 

Baked Apples 

Veggies 

Roll 

Dessert 

 

Feb 16 

Breakfast 

Dessert 

 

Feb 23 

Chicken Cordon Blue 

Mashed Potatoes 

Green Beans 

Roll 

Dessert 

 

 

Under 3 is free 

3-11 is $3 

12 and up is $6 

Family Max $30 

 

Please go to website to RSVP for 

the meal by Tuesday each week. 

https://asburylife.org/connect 

Or call the church office. 

 

If you or your group would like 

to do a fundraiser meal please 

contact Mrs. Judy! 



Volunteers opportunities during Prom Closet 
 
Set up March 17 and 18 
Day of Prom Closet March 19 starting at 8 am until 4 pm 
Please see Mrs. Kim to volunteer . 
High school students will get volunteer hours for helping with Prom Closet. 
 



Kim Brown, Director of Family Ministries 





Natasha DeBord 
Director of Student Ministries 

January was fun! We celebrated a new year, went ice skating, spent time together, and attended Resurrection. Resurrection 

is a youth conference that is put together by the Holston Conference of the UMC and it’s an event the youth look forward to 

all year. This year was different than years past, but all who went to Resurrection came back ready to share their weekend! 

Paul Eperson was the speaker, Roger Williams led the worship music, and there was a visit from our bishop, Bishop Debra 

Wallace-Padgett! It truly was an amazing weekend for everyone and we can’t wait to share it with you. We will be sharing 

part of our weekend with you on an upcoming Youth Sunday Service. Hope you will join us! 

 

 

I want to take this space to say thank you to everyone who helped make Resurrection a reality for our youth. Thank you to 

Kim for feeding the kids before they left and being there to help me plan. Thank you to Jerry for being the go-between when 

I ended up sick and unable to attend. Thank you, Brenda, who didn’t hesitate when I asked if she could be the leader for 

the weekend. Lori went out of her way to go to Pigeon Forge and get the group checked in and ready for the weekend, thank 

you, Lori. Thank you to all the adults! Mike, Don, Miranda, Rachel, and Mary Louise, you were all amazing adult leaders and 

made the weekend the best for our youth. And thank you to everyone who prayed for us and supported us in various ways.  

-Natasha 
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Family Ministries: 
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2022 Leadership 



February                  2022 
 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

  1 2 3 4 5 

   8A Van Dreal Study 

10A-Benevolence 

3:30P-Homework Club 

5P-WNM 

6P-Wed Night Life 

Christmas 

   

6 7 8 9 10 11 12 

8A-Chapel Service 

9A-Sunday School 

10A- Traditional –ST 

11A-Cont. Service-FH  

5:30P-Youth 

 

5:30 Yoga 

7P-Troop 94 

5:30P-Trustee 

Meeting 

10A-Benevolence 

3:30P-Homework Club 

5P-WNM 

6P-Wed Night Life 

 

   

13 14 15 16 17 18 19 

8A-Chapel Service 

9A-Sunday School 

10A- Traditional –ST 

11A-Cont. Service-FH 

5:30P-Youth 

5:30 Yoga 

7P-Troop 94 

 8A Van Dreal Study 

10A-Benevolence 

3:30P-Homework Club 

5P-WNM 

6P-Wed Night Life 

Christmas 

   

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 

9A-Sunday School 

10A- Traditional –ST 

 

 

 

 

5:30 Yoga 

6P-Parenting Class 

7P-Troop 94 

 

 

 

 

 

  

10A-Benevolence 

3:30P-Homework Club 

5P-WNM 

6P-Wed Night Life 

 

   

27 28      

8A-Chapel Service 

9A-Sunday School 

10A- Traditional –ST 

11A-Cont. Service-FH 

5:30P-Youth 

 

5:30 Yoga 

6P-Parenting Class 

7P-Troop 94 

     

       

    

Abbreviation Key 

Boots Bewley-BB  

Chapel-CH 

Choir Room-CR 

Disciple Classroom-DC 

D&H Brown Classroom-DH 

Fellowship Hall-FH  

John Wesley Class–JWC 

LaRue Classroom-LR  

Library-LB 

Parlor-PL  

Prayer Shawl Room-PSR 

Sanctuary-ST 

Sisters By Grace-SG  

Youth Room-YR  



Asbury United Methodist Church 

201 S. Main Street, Greeneville, TN 37743  Phone: 423.798.1050  

www.asburylife.org 

@aumcgreeneville 

@Asburylife 
Keep up with the latest Asbury News! 

Sign Up for Mail Chimp Emails at:   

http://eepurl.com/bv2B1z 

or scan the QR Code. 

Sunday Worship Schedule  
8:00AM—Chapel Worship—CH 

9:00AM—Sunday School Classes 

10:00AM—Traditional Worship—ST 

11:00AM—Contemporary Worship—FH 

Sunday Group 
Opportunities 

 

9A— Nursery, Preschool & K-5th 
 Children’s Dept. 

 (under Sanctuary) 
9A—Men’s Life Group-PSR 

9A—Youth Sunday School-YR 
 

1st Floor Education Building 
9A—D&H Brown  

(mixed gender, 50-70s) 
9A—Disciple 

(mixed gender, mixed age) 
9A—Sisters by Grace   
(females, mixed age) 

9A—LaRue  
(mixed gender, mixed ages) 

 
2nd Floor Education Building 

9A—Seekers  
(mixed gender, 30-50s)-Parlor  

9A—Choir  
(mixed gender, mixed age) 

Asbury UMC Staff 
Pastor 
Rev. Jerry Jones 
Cell: 423.278-5021 
Jones@asburylife.org 
 

Director of Family  
     Ministries 
Kim Brown 
Cell: 423.278-5104 
Brown@asburylife.org 
 

Director of Student  
     Ministries 
Natasha DeBord 
423.278.5105 
DeBord@asburylife.org 
 

Office Administrator 
Susan Bowers 
423-278-5106 
Bowers@asburylife.org 
 

Building Maintenance 
Keith Cornwell 
423-278-5153 
Cornwell@asburylife.org 
 

Director of Traditional  
   Music 
Cindy Sams 
423-278-5109 
Sams@asburylife.org 
 

Director of Contemporary  
     Worship 
Abby Whitaker 
 

Organist 
Carolyn Gregg 
 

Asbury Child Enrichment 
     Center Director 
Chassidy Inscore 
423.798.1060 
Inscore@asburylife.org 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT SCHEDULE 
3:30PM—Homework Club 

5:00PM—Wednesday Night Meal 
6:00PM—Choir Practice, Kids Klub, Youth 


